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Monthly E-Briefing (Issue 18 – March 2010)

Download issue 18
Monthly E-Briefing

(Covering the period from 1-31 March 2010)

To read a more detailed version of this document, click here. 
The Professional Rules & Regulation Committee (“PR&RC”) responded to the SRA’s consultation paper “Achieving the right outcomes”. (Read paper). 

The Company Law Committee of the Law Society of

England and Wales and the CLLS Company Law Committee responded to the Financial Reporting Council “Consultation on the Revised UK Corporate Governance Code. (Read paper).
The Financial Law Committee responded to the discussion paper issued by the Ministry of Justice entitled “European Commission Review of Article 14: Assignment”. (Read paper). 
The Financial Law, Insolvency Law and Regulatory Law Committees all responded to the HMT consultation paper "Establishing resolution arrangements for investment banks”. (Click here for the Financial Law Committee’s response and click here for the Insolvency Law Committee’s response.) 

The Regulatory Law Committee responded to the FSA’s consultation paper “Delivering the Retail Distribution Review: Professionalism; Corporate pensions; and Applicability of RDR proposals to pure protection advice (CP 09/31)”. (Read paper).
Useful links:

The Law Society
The Solicitors Regulation Authority
Contacts:

Liz Thomas
Robert Leeder
Website:

The City of London Law Society
Robert Leeder 

Policy & Committees Co-ordinator
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